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EPA sets radium standard for drinking water
but does not fully enforce it.  

EPA requires communities to start
monitoring for radium and to notify
consumers if found in drinking water.

Waukesha commissions a $200,000
study to determine relationship between
radium in drinking water and cancer.

Waukesha submits study to EPA and asks
that the radium standard be increased by 4
times the amount recommended as safe
for public health.

2000

EPA reports 600 communities across the nation,
including more than 50 communities in
Wisconsin that do not meet radium standards.

U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY (EPA) & WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES (WDNR)

CITY OF WAUKESHA

46 OTHER WISCONSIN COMMUNITIES

EPA requires communities to comply with radium standards.
WDNR asks for and is awarded a three year extension for all
Wisconsin communities and agrees to enforce the standard in
Wisconsin.

More than 30 Wisconsin communities willingly
enter into agreements with the WDNR to take
steps to meet the radium standard.

12 Wisconsin communities meet the initial
deadline and come into compliance with the
radium standard. 

Waukesha enters into an agreement with the
WDNR to meet the extended Wisconsin
deadline by 2006.

Waukesha does not meet the deadline
and refuses, along with two others
communities to work with the WDNR to
find a solution.

Department of Justice issues an order 
to bring Waukesha into compliance with
the radium standard by June 30th, 2018. 

Waukesha
first applies for Great
Lakes water.

Waukesha
submits revised
(current) 
application for
Great Lakes
water.

2010

More than 46 Wisconsin communities 
have treated their water supplies to meet
the radium standard.

Visit www.protectourgreatlakes.org to learn more and take action.


